
WELCOME TO THE FIRST 
GOVERNORS NEWSLETTER!

Our aim is to celebrate and challenge the learning  taking place at St Mary’s  
Broughton Gifford. As a critical friend of the school, we ensure that the staff 
and children at St Mary’s are receiving the very best support and provision 
possible and we want to share our news with the local community. 

Meeting highlights from Thursday 5th May
�• �A new ethos committee has been set up to support the delivery of RE and 

collective worship and develop our values-based curriculum. This will be 
led by our foundation governor Rev. Andrew. 

• �With the addition of our new governors we are almost at full capacity, 
which is amazing for a school of our size!

• �Mrs Hutchinson led the governors on a learning walk around the school. 
In each classroom, we were able to celebrate the progress made and 
identify areas for development.

•  �The meeting was attended and supported by Mr Simon Cowley, the  
regional director for Primary Schools across the White Horse Federation.

  • A new Chair of Governors was elected.

The Governor’s Award
Each term we will now be awarding ‘The Governor’s Award.’ We will ask 
each member of staff to nominate a superstar child at St. Mary’s who goes 
above and beyond; always demonstrating our core values of forgiveness, 
courage, friendship, respect and perseverance. We will read through the 
nominations then decide on one lucky winner at our Governor meetings, 
who will receive a special certificate at Celebration assembly.
 
Contact details
If you have any questions about what we do or any suggestions to improve 
life at St. Mary’s then please send an email to our Chair: 
rhipkin-fox@broughtongifford.wilts.sch.uk

We look forward to hearing from you! 


